
 

Public Holiday Closure 

Our rooms will be closed on  

Monday 4 November and Tuesday 5 November 2024. 

 

We will re-open on Wednesday 6 November 2024. 
 

For emergencies during this time, please go to  

Royal Victorian Eye & Ear Hospital Emergency department  

32 Gisborne Street, East Melbourne. 

Ph: (03) 9929 8666 
www.eyeandear.org.au 

https://www.eyeandear.org.au/

